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To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
From: Jennifer Ott, City Manager 
 
Date: March 15, 2024 
 
Supplemental Memo regarding 5-H on the March 19, 2024 City Council Agenda (2024-3860) 
 
SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION 
 
This memo is being provided to supplement the staff report already published for the March 19, 
2024 City Council meeting.  
 
At the request of a Councilmember, staff are providing additional photographs of the current 
condition of the existing fence adjacent to the south side of the hangar at 2505 Monarch Street 
(Building 22). These photographs were taken by staff on March 15, 2024. 
 
Image 1: View from West Midway Ave. and Lexington St., prior to the northward curve in West 
Midway Avenue 
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Image 2: View from West Midway Ave. between Lexington and Monarch Streets, mid-block 
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Image 3: View from middle of Monarch Street, directly facing existing fenced area 
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Image 4: Up close view of existing fence 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Abigail Thorne-Lyman, Director of Base Reuse and Economic Development 


